
Update 8.6.20 

Hello 1M. 

Hope you are all happy and I hope you got a chance to do some fun things 
over the half term holiday. When we first went into ‘lockdown’ I asked you all 
to learn a new skill and I said I was going to do some more cooking. Well here 
is what I have been making; scones, chicken mushroom and leek pie, flap jacks, 
banana bread, lamb koftas, toad in the hole and lemon drizzle cake. Some 
things worked out really well and others a little over done ☺ 

   

   
Keep learning new skills. I have now started to improve my gardening skills.  

So I have got a new learning pack ready for you this week (10.6.20) and here 
is a new challenge.  

D&T Challenge 

I would like you all to start saving empty boxes, egg boxes, plastic bottles, 
yoghurt tubs, toilet roll tubs etc.. You will also need celotape or glue, crayons 
or paint. You will need to save these things for June 22nd. In your new home 
learning packs you will have 2 sheets to design, colour, investigate and label a 
playground. Then I would like you to make your own playground. 

Remember to keep using Mathletics and BBC Bitesize as well as Espresso and 
Numbots. I will be adding more activities and websites to the class ‘homework’ 
page so keep checking every week. Remember to stay active and keeping 
listening to your parents. 

Stay safe ☺   


